
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE  
 

Sanitary Sewer Pipe Lining and Repairs  
(Tower Ave (Area), Hartford) 

 
 

Starting the week of August 7th, Metropolitan District 

(MDC), their contractor Coastline Construction, and 

subcontractor National Water Main will begin performing 

sanitary sewer repairs and rehabilitation (lining) several streets 

in your neighborhood.   

 

Additional notices will be provided in advance of the  

pipe-lining work and any temporary service interruption. 
 

Traffic impacts may include temporary lane closures and 

 alternating one-way traffic patterns. 
 

 

 

General work hours will be from 7:00 AM until 5:00 PM 
 

Si desea que esta notificación sea traducida en Español, por favor comuníquese con Angel 

Morales al (860) 278-7850 Ext.3331 o directamente a su celular (860) 818-7206. 
 

Schedules are subject to change based on weather conditions and unforeseen construction activities. 
MDC Staff, Contractors, and Consultants must be properly identified and show ID upon request. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
 

Mike Trick, Construction Supervisor at 
 (860) 278-7850 ext. 3739 

mtrick@themdc.com 
 

After hours, please contact the MDC Command Center at (860) 278-7850 ext. 3600 
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